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   In Ecclesiastes 3 we read that there is a season for all things.  

We praise God that He has blessed our deputation schedule and 

it became obvious that we needed to 

step down as youth leaders.  God gave 

us a passion to serve with the youth 

and we have faithfully served close to 

12 years.  Yet we know that God is 

directing us to a new season.  We praise God that he has 

replaced us with mature believers that have that same passion. 

   August 17, we helped our church 

with their annual International Give 

Away.  Approximately two hundred 

international students came to the 

church, sat through a short gospel presentation, and then picked 

out one or more pieces of large furniture and some household 

items.  We then delivered the furniture to their homes.  Brian was also able to attend the 

state men’s retreat at Clear Lake, Iowa August 23-24.   

   August 26, we headed north on our family vacation.  We enjoyed 6 

days in the Boundary Waters of Northern Minnesota with Brian’s parents 

and Joshua Genung.  Joshua is a son of one of the CBM church builder 

missionaries.  We caught plenty of fish and enjoyed the great outdoors.  

   We also shared the ministry and had sweet fellowship with Burton 

Avenue Baptist Church in Waterloo, IA and Crosstown Baptist Church in Silvis, IL.  

Fulfilling the great commission together, 

Brian, Brenda, Amanda, Luke, Nathanael and Rebekah Krueger 
 
Current build site update: Parking lot has been paved with 
blacktop.  The inside stained glass window installed.  
Classrooms are set up.  The Sanctuary is ready.  The 
outdoor sign is installed.  The church body worshipped in 
their new building on August 25th.   

What was the best part of 

the Boundary Waters trip? 

Amanda (9) – “Playing games 

with Joshua.” 

Luke (7) –“Daddy caught a 

seaweed fish.” 

Nathanael (5) – “That Mommy 

gets to buy ice cream.” 

Rebekah (2) – “I swimmed.” 

nursery.” 

 

Praises  

- A safe and fun family 

vacation to the BWCA! 

 - A good transition from 

the season of youth 

ministry to the season of 

deputation! 

     Prayer Requests 

- Wisdom for scheduling 

meetings and vacation for 

October and November.  

- Brian’s brother-in-law 

has finished the first 

round of a trial 

treatment.  Pray for 

healing of the tumor on 

his right lung. 

- In October we will be 

travelling to visit Brian’s 

sister and brother-in-law 

in Virginia. 

- Presenting the ministry 

at First Baptist Church, 

Russell, IA. 

Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider 

supporting us with $5 a 

month or more. Contact 
us or go online to 

www.cbmoffice.org 

 

 

“To everything there is a season,  
A time for every purpose under heaven:” Ecclesiastes 3:1 (NKJV) 


